
Rules Committee, 

Please pass this bill NOW with no amendments. 

We in Oregon approve of this legislation and have for over 7 years. Every vote should count. 

Electing the president by National Popular Vote is a constitutional right 

Alice and Cal Elshoff  
calice58@gmail.com  
1454 NW 4th Bnd  
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